
Honorable Judge Caille, 
 
Attached are two subpoenas ducas tecum served on me by Mr. Steve Johnson 
on August 15, 2005.  I would like to have a conference with all the 
parties to discuss why I don't think these persons are required to 
comply with the document production demands of these subpoenas since the 
period for discovery has passed.  Mr. Johnson is not willing to withdraw 
these documents.  Would you prefer to have this heard at our scheduled 
prehearing conference on August 23 or at some other time? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg W. Haffner 
 

 


